
AOF Board Minutes,     May 25, 2016  

 

Present:  Alan Bakalinsky, Kemble Yates, Jacqueline Arante, Greg Monahan, and DeAnna Timmermann.  Chris 

Parta from PartaOregon, Inc., was also present.   

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM by President Alan Bakalinsky. 

 

NOTE:  This meeting occurred by conference call, so only limited minutes were taken. 

 

Treasurer’s Report (KY): 
 

Kemble reported we are on track to make budget, given Chris’ generous agreement to accept a $1000/mo 

reduction for four months over the summer.   

 

Lobbyist Report (CP): 

 

Chris discussed that the Oregon Promise is on track to make budget.  May Legislative Days just wrapped up.  

Both the upcoming tax increase initiative and the two labor attack initiatives were discussed.  

 

OFPAC Recommendations [executive session]: 

 

The board approved a modified set of recommendations for making contributions from our PAC account.  The 

board authorized up to $9300 in contributions to up to 22 candidates, most in leadership positions or key 

legislative committee posts. 

 

AOF Future – Getting Faculty Lists 

 

Those of us who can will send names in an Excel file to Alan (DeAnna for EOU, Kemble for SOU, Alan for 

OSU, Christian for OIT).  Alan will hunt for a student to work on lists for UO, PSU, WOU, and possibly 

OHSU. 

 

Campus Reports 

 

Suppressed due to time. 

 

Next Meeting 

 

We agreed to meet next (tentatively) on Sept. 1, 10 AM, Thursday, at Portland State University. 

   

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM. 


